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Australian Radiation Protection and Nuclear Safety Act 1998 
Australian Radiation Protection and Nuclear Safety Regulations 2018 

Notice of proposal to make a declaration of exemption in relation to a controlled 
facility 

I, Gillian Hirth, CEO of ARPANSA, acting under the Australian Radiation Protection and Nuclear Safety Act 
1998 hereby notify of my proposal to make the following declaration of exemption under subsection 43(2) 
of the Australian Radiation Protection and Nuclear Safety Regulations 2018: 

• The decommissioning and disposal of the 1.2-3 MeV Linatron-M3A Linear Accelerator 
(Serial Number H313377), located in Port Wakefield, South Australia, by the Department 
of Defence and Australian Defence Force (Defence) does not, or will not, pose an 
unacceptable potential hazard to the health and safety of people or the environment. 

For further information contact ARPANSA at www.arpansa.gov.au/contact-us 

Gillian Hirth, AO  
CEO of ARPANSA 

17 October 2024 
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